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17th December, 2021 

Dear parents/carers, 

This unbelievably is the last parent letter of the Autumn term. I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you all for your support and understanding during what has been a fairly 

challenging term with all the changes in restrictions. 

Today I was made to feel an extremely proud head teacher. The children behaved beautifully in 

church and our readers, Nativity tableau and singers were all delightful. I would like to thank all 

the children and staff for rehearsing tirelessly to produce such a beautiful concert.  

At the end of the service we collected money for StonePillow and raised £53.11. If you still with to donate you can do 

so by following link on the ‘Just Giving’ website: https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/boshamprimaryschool 

Reindeer Run 

Our Reindeer Run raised £257 for StonePillow 

 

 

 

Christmas Market 

After Christmas we will be able to tell you how much the Christmas Market raised. I can however tell you that after a 

fiercely fought challenge Year 6 won the “Christmas Trug” competition. Well done year 6; you will receive your cheque 

in the New Year. 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all the Trug winners; we hope you enjoy them. 

At Lunchtime today we said “Farewell and Good Luck” to Mrs Mowbray to leaves us for a new post in January. We will 

miss her but know she will soon settle into her new exciting role.  
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 And finally, all that is left is for me to wish you a very happy, restful and safe holiday. I look forward to greeting you all 

when we return on Tuesday 4th January, 2022.  

 

Jacquelyn Wattam 

Headteacher. 
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